
SEND BRIEFING 
PARENT 
WEBINARS
September 2020 

Parent/Carer Webinars take place regularly throughout the year and cover a number of different 
topics. Please see the local offer website for further details. Each webinar should last approximately 
one hour and take the format of a presentation followed by an opportunity to ask questions.

 A GENERAL INTRODUCTION 
TO SEND SUPPORT SERVICES

Speakers: Representatives from EPS, PSS, PDSS, CAT, SS

About this webinar: What SEND Support Services are there in 
Birmingham?  What do each of the services do?  Which children and 

young people do they work with?  Find out more about Birmingham’s 
SEND support services at this webinar.

Tuesday 29nd September at 1.30 pm

Thursday 1st October at 10.00 am

TEAMS - Online

To secure your place on this course please 
book online via:

http://accesstoeducation.birmingham.gov.uk
 Or contact Parent Link Service: 0121 303 8461        
email: parentlinkservice@birmingham.gov.uk


